

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

13th February 2018

Dear Parents / Carers



M&M Theatre Production - The Railway Children Tuesday 6th March 2018

We have arranged for "M and M" theatre in education company to present a performance of "The Railway Children" at Avalon on Tuesday 6th March 2018 in the afternoon for the children in Reception to Year 6.

The company have visited Avalon on previous occasions, and we are delighted that they are able to return.

The cost of the performance will be £10.18 per pupil and this will be added to your bill in the usual way. If, for any reason, you do not want your child to attend the performance, I should be grateful if you would contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callawa Headteacher







